

Certificate of Appreciation

Presented to

JR CRUZ

I WANT TO EXTEND MY HEARTFELT GRATITUDE AND APPRECIATION FOR YOUR SPECIFIC ACTIONS IN BUILDING THE COMMEMORATIVE SEPTEMBER 11TH MEMORIAL ON OUR COMPOUND. THIS LASTING TRIBUTE WILL GREATLY HONOR OUR FALLEN HEROES. I KNOW THAT THE FAMILIES OF OUR LOST COMRADES AS WELL AS OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS IN ARMS ARE TRULY TOUCHED BY YOUR GENEROSITY. ACTS SUCH AS THESE, AND THE SUPPORT OF PEOPLE LIKE YOU, INVIGORATE THE PRIDE OF OUR FORCE AS WE SERVE AND PROTECT OUR GREAT NATION. ON BEHALF OF THE MARINES AND SAILORS OF 6TH COMMUNICATION BATTALION, THANK YOU AND SEMPER FIDELIS.

Given at
Marine Corps Reserve Center
Brooklyn, New York
This 1st day of July 2016

SHANNON M. SHEA
LIEUTENANT COLONEL, USMC
INSPECTOR-INSTRUCTOR
6TH COMMUNICATION BATTALION